

Built in 1980, the Airmen Memorial Building is a fitting tribute to all past, present, and future Airmen.

Executive Council Submissions

Subject: 40th Anniversary of the Airmen Memorial Building (AMB)

We plan to commemorate and celebrate the 40th Anniversary of the Airmen Memorial Building (AMB) and do so with the upmost respect to all those that have come before us. We are truly building on the shoulders of those great pioneers that visualized an AFSA for all – an AFSA forever.

During the formal Anniversary Celebrations of the AMB beginning in March 2020 and continuing through the 60th Anniversary of the AFSA, your International Headquarters will compile an historical book, entitled "The AFSA Legacy Book". How can I help? Glad you asked.

We are asking all 125 chapters to prepare a two-page historical reflection of your chapter. We are asking all 7 divisions to prepare a four-page historical reflection of your division. We are asking each member of the Executive Council to prepare a one-page letter of encouragement to the year of 2061. We ask the you follow the suggested format.

Please send electronic submissions to: afsacomm@hqafsa.org

Due December 15, 2019

EXECUTIVE COUNCIL SUBMISSIONS





AFSA is Quality of Life

One Powerful Force United Togethe

	One Powerful Force Officed Together
First and Last Name	
Last Name	
Last Maille	
D: : :	
Division Number	
Number	
rannsci	
-	
-	
Contact	
Info	
IIIIO	

-ending with words o	f encouragement to th	e year of 2061 (Divis	sion: 4 pages; Chapt	ers: 2 pages; Internat	ional Executive Counci	II: 1 Page
					— FAISP	

Words of Encouragement